
Special Board Meeting 6-13-24 for approving membership renewals 

 

Linday Stacey submitted by email the following list of member renewal 

applications and made a motion to approve them. 

 

Diane Wallace second the motion. 

 

Paul and Jeanine Adams 

Don and Jeanne Allen 

Jim and Marc Chambers 

Eduardo and Gloria Cruz 

Steve and Annette Dallons 

Henry and Kathy Gallego 

Bruce and Esther Ketcherside 

Jess and Rosalinda Perez 

Sue and David Pratt 

Terri Romanoff 

Michael Rouw and Irene Bentrott 

James White 

Larry and Penny Young 

Mark and Tina Pucilowski 

 

All votes were done by email and all board members voted and approved 

unanimously. Motion passes without objection. 

  

Recorded by: Secretary, Donna Ellison 

6-14-24 


